
I am a Goose Hollow resident. I strongly oppose unlimited heights for buildings in the West 
Quadrant. 
Goose Hollow neighbors want to preserve the historic nature of this area and do not want 
skyscrapers. 
I relocated from New York City to get away from vertical sprawl. Neighbors are connecting all 
over the city to oppose such a trend.  
 
Keep height limits in the West Quadrant and specifically Goose Hollow. 
 
Thank you for your time.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Connie Kirk 
1132 SW 19th Avenue  
Portland, OR 97204 
 
Connie Kirk <connieekirk@gmail.com> 


